
Dear Chair Greenlick & Members of the Committee,  
 
As representatives of the Oregon Stroke Network, we look forward to the success of SB 375A, and the 
work of the resulting committee, to create a path ensuring that the highest standard of stroke care is 
accessible to all Oregonians.  In addition, we support the establishment of quality measures and a state 
data base to assess and guide the quality of stroke care provided to Oregonians. The Oregon Stroke 
Network leadership looks forward to participating in this work moving forward. 
  
Respectfully, 
Ted Lowenkopf, MD,                     Susie Fisher, RN   Amy Miner Ross, PhD RN CNS 
Oregon Stroke Network               Oregon Stroke Network  Oregon Stroke Network 
Vice President                                President   Board Member, Convener Ex-Officio 
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